
                       

 

Families in Development: Copenhagen & Beijing + 25 

Information Note 
Online Webinar in Observance of the  

2020 International Day of Families  

15 May, 10:30 – 11:45 AM (New York time) 

 

As United Nations Headquarters in New York remain closed for the 
month of May due to COVID-19 pandemic, the annual observance of 
the International Day of Families will be conducted on-line. 
Registration is required. Email Renata Kaczmarska, Focal Point on the 
Family, DISD/UNDESA at kaczmarska@un.org for further information, 
including the link to registration.                           
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